Parent Meeting 2017

Registration – will once again be through the www.touchdowntitans.com website for the Booster Club. A separate registration for the Northview Athletics Association is also required.  Both will need to be done in the spring, with the Booster dues paid in the spring and the Athletics one is due August 1st.  
Dues are $500 per player and due by May 1st.  No player is added to the roster until they are registered and paid.  Dues covers meals & snacks, Hudl film, and coaches’ pay.
Payment Options – we will be offering three payment options this year.
1. Pay early – pay the registration fee between April 10th- April 17th and your dues are $400.
2. Pay full amount – pay the full registration fee of $500 by May 1st.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Installments – pay 3 payments of $166.67 on May 1st, June 1st, and July 1st.  To use this plan, you’ll need to enter that selection in registration and enter your credit card number or bank draft.  The three payments will automatically post to your card through secure payment process.
You can recoup your dues by selling ads for the football program published at the start of the season.  You will still pay the dues up front, but if you sell ads (for example, up to $1000 in ads), you can get your dues refunded in the fall.  There are no exceptions and no partial refunds.  Ad pricing will be $500 full page, $300 half page, and $150 for quarter page.  The order form and payment must be turned in together in order to receive the credit.  More details later this year…..
Kickoff Dinner – we will hold a kickoff dinner in the spring prior to the Scrimmage with Duluth.  Date is TBD so stay tuned for details.  Registration must be complete by this date and volunteer signups will be available at this event.
Team Fundraisers – we will be doing the Titan Card sales during the first part of June again this year as a coach and player team event.  We will also schedule a Lift-a-thon sometime in July. Prizes will be awards again this year.

NEW! Coaches Circle Club – we are working on introducing a new Booster Club level that will be known as the Coaches Circle.  We are still formulating the details, so watch your inbox and the website for details.

Junior Titan Youth Camp – we will be holding a Youth Camp this June, the date is still TBD but we hope to have this announced before Spring Break.

Fulton County Fees & Physicals – the school athletics fee for football is $250 and is due August 1st.  This is the fee you register through the NAA website and pay online.  Physicals are scheduled to occur on May 18th from 4:30-7:30pm.  The school will be using Privit again this year for this process.
